
Please make the Minutes Available to Home Group Members 
 

General Service Representatives Committee Meeting Minutes 
 

District 41 March 3, 2005 
 
Attendance 
 
Voting Members 
 
Bob S.  DCM 
Bill G.  Alt. DCM/Area 60 Registar/GSR EZDZIT Group 
Phil K.  Treasurer/GSR Attitude Adjustment Group/Intergroup Secretary 
Glenda G. Secretary/GSR Hard Knocks Beginners Group 
Doug H. GSR Longtimers Group 
Ted R.  GSR Serenity Group 
Charlie P. GSR New Freedom Group 
 
Meeting Opened with the Serenity Prayer 
 
The Minutes from the February 3, 2005 meeting were distributed and were read. A 
motion was made by Doug H. to accept the minutes as written. The motion was seconded 
by Phil K. The motion was passed unanimously 
 
The Treasurer’s Report was read: A discussion followed in whether it should be 
added to the Minutes as a separate sheet or to do as we had been doing in the past by 
reading it and just accepting it. A motion was made by Bill G. that on special occasions 
or when there would be a drastic change made the Treasurer’s Report would be added to 
the minutes. The motion was seconded by Ted R. The motion passed unanimously 
 
The Treatment Facilities Report: No Report given at this time. 
 
 
The GSR Reports: 
 
EZDZIT Group: Bill G. reported that the group made donations to the District and 
Intergroup. The group is doing well. 
 
Serenity Group: Ted R. reported that the attendance goes up and down. That they are 
seeing new people other than the Half-way Houses. They are still having Speaker 
Meetings once a month. 
 
Oldtimers Group: Doug H. reported Attendance is good, but it fluctuates. That there 
Anniversary meeting went well, and attendance was good. 
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Attitude Adjustment Group: Phil K. reported that the group is doing well and that on 
March 18, 2005. They would be having A March Madness Meeting with a speaker, and a 
pizza social to follow. The group is becoming very functional in trying to meet the needs 
of the AA community. 
 
New Freedom Group: Charlie P. reported that there meeting is doing well. 
 
Hard Knocks Beginners Meeting: Glenda G. reported that the Treasurer and GSR had 
resigned and that she is now acting GSR. The format has changed. That the tables are 
spaced closely and that everyone can now see and hear each other. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Day of Sharing: Mt.Calvary Chruch has been reserved and one hundred dollars has been 
paid, which is the cost of the rental. No seed money has been received from the Area yet. 
Bill G. will check into this. 
 
A discussion followed on Somerset, Bedford, and Blair counties participating with our 
DOS, and who the different chairperson’s would be as listed in the February’s minutes. 
Individuals will continually be asked to be panel members until all panels are full. 
 
New Business: 
 
A DCM report was not available due to the printer not working. Bob stated he is working 
on filling the available panel members for our DOS. He has been talking to the different 
districts of anything else they might want to help with. 
 
The Get-a-way week-end is coming up and Bob S. explained how exciting this will be. It 
will start Friday March 18, 2005 and last until Sunday March 20, 2005. This is a service 
event. It is not a Party Week-end. It is a chance for all GSR’s and AA members to 
become familiar with the agenda items for the General Service Conference this year. To 
be a better informed group conscience, to vote, and to help the delegate vote. He will take 
our collective group conscience to New York to vote in April. On Sunday morning there 
will be an Assembly Registration with Open Pre-Conference Assembly. Every group 
conscience will get a vote, the Required Reports and Mock Conference. This is exciting 
in that very few of us will experience the actual attendance and decision making in New 
York. That is why it is so important that the individual groups make there vote known on 
these important issues. There will be a lot of workshops and discussions on the issues.  
 
A discussion followed about the expenses. Bob S. and Bill G. are required to attend this 
conference. Bob S. is our District DCM. Bill G. is the Area 60 Registar and District 41 
Alt.DCM. Area 60 will reimburse Bill G. for registration, one night, one meal, and 
mileage. Bill G. made a motion that the DCM be reimbursed registration, one night, one 
meal and mileage. Glenda G. seconded the motion, a discussion followed. 
Reimbursement for mileage has been covered in our District 41 Guidelines. A vote is to 

 2 



be taken on what expenses are to be paid by the District for Bob S.  Bill G. modified his 
motion to included two nights lodging, registration, Saturday’s night meal and mileage, at 
twenty-five cents a mile. Doug H. seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously  
 
A motion was made to adjourn the meeting. The motion was seconded by Phil K. The 
motion was passed unanimously.  
 
The meeting closed with the “I am Responsible” Statement.  
 
    In Love and Service  
    Glenda Goggin 
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